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To Whom it may concern; 
BikePAC of Oregon is a non profit political action committee, representing Oregon's 
motorcycle riders and their passengers. BikePAC supports SB 493, even though 
motorcyclists and their passengers are not currently on the vulnerable users list. 
BikePAC supports all efforts to hold reckless or criminally negligent drivers accountable 
for injuring vulnerable users and other road users who are susceptable to injury. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Paula Leslie, BikePAC of Oregon, Inc.  
Executive Director  
541 231 3799 
 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2017R1/Measures/Overview/SB493

